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CONGRATULATIONS
TO OUR STARS OF THE WEEK AND HEAD TEACHER AWARDS



This week in Science, Fox
class have been

experimenting with
everyday materials. Their

task was to choose a
design for a school book
bag with a reflective

strip. The class designed
an experiment to test the

reflectiveness of the
materials using a torch
and some card. Then they
ranked the materials on
how reflective they were
and designed their book

bags. 



✨ Clothes collection in
February ✨

Viki Louise will be down by
East Harptree church on
February 20th 9-9.15 to

collect any clothes, bags
or shoes you can donate.
If you would like to get

rid before please just pop
them to her house and leave
in front her garage (not my

shed) 
Thank you. 🤩 

 Money raised will go to
East Harptree SCHOOL 🥰



Monday 29th January - Messy Church
Wednesday 31st January - Mobile Library KS1

Friday 9th February - Last day of term
Monday 19th February - INSET Day

Tuesday 20th February - clothes collection 9-9.15 am East Harptree Church
Tuesday 20th February - First day of term

Wednesday 28th February - Mobile Library KS2
Monday 4th March - Messy Church

Thursday 7th March - Year 5/6 Football Event
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day

Wednesday 13th March - Mobile Library KS1
Wednesday 27th March - KS1 Longleat trip
Wednesday 27th March - Mobile Library KS2
Thursday 28th March - Last day of term 

ESSENTIAL DATES

Requests for leave of absence during term time

A reminder that the LSP Attendance Policy states that absences should only
be granted in exceptional circumstances and a family holiday does not

constitute such an exception.

The Lighthouse Schools Partnership policy is in line with the May 2022
statutory guidance to schools. In almost all cases a request for a holiday
in term time will have to be refused and if the unauthorised holiday is

for 5 or more full days it will incur a Penalty Notice. 

School Expectations
Please send your child to school with a bottle of water every day (no squash
or juice please). Please book your child a school dinner through the Aspens
or with a healthy packed lunch. Please note we are a nut free school as some

children have allergies.

Please send your children into school with the correct school uniform every
day, including suitable shoes (not trainers). PE kit should be worn on

Tuesdays. Please ensure your child comes to school with a coat, scarf and
gloves in the current cold weather, so we can get the children outside at

lunchtimes and play times.

School gate closes at 9am, anyone arriving after this time will be marked as
late (except for exceptional circumstances) and opens at 3.25 pm ready for

3.30 pm collection. 


